
 

 

for OPEIU Local 8 members at Tri-Cities Community Health 

September 18, 2020 

Contract Negotiations and Voting Update 
 
We are excited to let you all know that we were able to come to a 
Tentative Agreement with TCCH at our last negotiation meeting on 
September 10th!!!! 
 
We are working with TCCH to produce the final agreement for you to 
vote on, we had hoped to have everything out to you this week,  but it is 
taking more time than we had hoped.   
 
Electronic voting will take place on Wednesday, September 23rd.  We will 
be available for questions and clarifications via Zoom on Wednesday.   
 
More information on voting, the Tentative Agreement, and the Zoom 
meetings will be sent out on Monday, September 21st. 
 
Thank you all for your patience, positivity, and help during this 
negotiation.  We would not have achieved this agreement without you 
all!! 
 

Questions?  Contact Union Representative Angie 
Wedekind 206-441-8880 ext. 122 or angie@opeiu8.org 

mailto:angie@opeiu8.org


 

 
*********************** 

Want to stay informed about union negotiations, meetings, and 
actions in your workplace? 

 
Text Local 8 to 97779 to receive text updates.  

 
It will prompt you to let us know your name and where you work to 
make sure you get the right updates. (Message and data rates may 

apply)  
  

 

  

 


